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Thursday 15 April 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,
New Headteacher Appointment

It gives me great pleasure to advise you of the unanimous decision of the Governing Body to appoint
Marie Langsdale as the new Headteacher of St Francis School. | believe that the school now has an
inspired, passionate and thoughtful leader who understands the school well having served it from
the early days of her teaching career.

This is a very exciting time in the life and development of St Francis RC Primary School. The whole
school community has worked through a period of challenge including the pandemic which we
continue to live with.

As you are aware one of the exciting things happening includes the Foundation Phase building
refurbishment. The Welsh Government awarded the school a large refurbishment grant. This grant
was awarded to significantly update the Foundation Phase building. We are expecting the work to
begin this term. The school needs these improvements and we are so pleased and fortunate to be
getting this work done. The children will greatly benefit from the much improved learning
environment.

As we continue to move forward we will continue to work in partnership with you and support you
as your children travel on their journey through St Francis RC Primary School. B

All those involved with the school need the benefits of wisdom to understand our school and our
community. May God continue to bless us with this gift as we move forward together.

Yours sincerely,

T Mz

Rev. John Mullin
Chair of Governors.



